
      

    
  

   
    

   

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Hospira has recalled bacteriostatic water for injection lot # W20308, expiration date 12/1/2019, 
NDC 00409397703, UPC 30409397703. RX Unlimited Pharmacy is recalling compounded sterile 
preparations (batch and individual preparations) for all Trimix and Trimix-like medications that 
were compounded using the above lot # for bacteriostatic water due to the manufacturers lack 
of sterility assurance. This recall is to the pharmacy level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


